
Dear Esteemed Members, 

Following the adjustment of Central Bank Rate (CBR) on 
26th June 2023 from 9.5% to 10.5% we wish to inform our 

customers that we shall adjust loan interest rates to 
reflect a revised Equity Bank Reference Rate ( EBRR) of 

14.69% plus a margin based on the customers credit risk 
with effect from 10th July 2023. 

This will apply to all existing and new Kenya Shilling 
denominated credit facilities. 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support and partnership. For any clarifications, please feel 
free to contact your Relationship Manager, your Branch or 

through our Contact Centre on 0763 000 000.
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